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Our Ref.: A.1(3)(1)/2022/171
1st July, 2022

His Honour The Speaker
The House of Assembly
Parliament Building
BRIDGETOWN
Dear Mr. Speaker,
Auditor General’s Report 2021

| have the honour of submitting to you in accordance with Section 77 (5) of
the Public Finance Management Act, 2019-1, my Report for the year 2021.

In accordance with Section 77 (5), the Report should be laid before the
House of Assembly as soon as possible after its receipt.

Kindly notify me when the report has been laid.

Yours faithfully
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Leigh E. Trotman
Auditor General
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